
Regards, Kay Cleaver, Principal.

Dear Parents, Whanau and Caregivers                                                                30 June 2021
Kia Ora Koutou.

What’s On This Term
Wednesday 7 July Assembly

Friday 9 July Term 2 Ends

Talking About Learning Meetings -27th and 28th July (Week 1 Term 3)
These meetings give you and your child the opportunity to meet with the class 
teacher and talk about learning.  We encourage you to bring your child with you 
as it is important that they share with you what they can do (tickled pink) and what 
they need to learn (green for growth).  Teachers will talk with you about how you 
can help at home.  We find these meetings very useful for all of us.  

Book online from the 30 June by following these steps:
• Go to www.parentinterviews.co.nz
• Click “Book My Interviews”
• Enter the code B7GAW2AQ
• Click “Start My Booking”
• Enter first name, last name, email address and mobile number
• Enter the number of students you are wanting to book for
• Enter students first and last name
• Click “Get started”
• Click on the box next to your child’s teacher
• Click “Choose Times”
• The drop down at the top has an option for Tuesday or Wednesday
• Select the day you want and click on “Book” at the time that you 

would like
• Click “Confirm Interview”
• If you need to cancel or change your interview time click on “Already 

Booked” once you have entered B7GAW2AQ
It will show you the booked interviews and give you the option to delete or 
change.

If you have any trouble please come into the school office and we will help you.

During breaks we have teachers 
and teacher aides out in the 
playground encouraging positive 
play.  To make the adults more 
visible we have purchased 
bright pink vests.  This means 
the children can easily spot 
them if they need help.



WHAT HAS ROOM 13 BEENWHAT HAS ROOM 13 BEEN

DOING?DOING?

We have been learning some fun
facts about chickens! We also created
some awesome artwork using a fork

and paint. 

Room 13 celebrated Samoan language week.
We made tapa cloths and learnt the meaning

behind the designs.  We used dye and pastel to
create the woven affect.

 
Did you know that when

chickens are born the
Mother does not help

them?

Check out some of our
awesome science

experiments. We saw
some wicked explosions

and cooked yummy
bread.




